From:

Mancini, Peter G (GE Capital)

To:

Long, Stephen (GE Power & Water); Steve Miltenberger (smiltenberger@fairfieldsg.com); Scott M.Steuer

(ssteuer@fairfieldsg.com)

Subject:

FW: GLE - Response to Change in Scope of Work

Date:

Tuesday, September 13, 2011 7:59:10 AM

Team -

Please see response from Sholar on the GLE/GEH power distribution. We can discuss next steps on our call tomorrow.

Pete

From: Powell, Sholar [mailto:Sholar.Powell@pgnmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2011 6:51 AM

To: Mancini, Peter G (GE Capital) **Cc:** Jackson, John; Pitts, Bob

Subject: GLE - Response to Change in Scope of Work

Pete,

Getting back to you on our recent meeting concerning GLE's requested change in scope of work and configuration of service options. We have reviewed your request at a high level, and agree that PEC can provide the service you are requesting, with appropriate contribution from GLE regarding the relocation of the existing substation. Next steps would be an engineering analysis to determine details on your requested mode of service. We would need to execute a Letter of Intent to cover any PEC incurred costs should this project be terminated or suspended. Should GLE reach a point in this project that you choose to move forward, the LOI would be the next order of business. Thanks, and hope to hear from you soon.

E. Sholar Powell, Jr. Account Executive

W: 910-509-7351 C: 910-520-8681 Toll Free: 888-200-3211